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           19th January 2018 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

I am delighted to inform you that our annual School Camp for S5 and S6 pupils will go ahead on 

the Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 2018. The camp will take place at Dounans Activity Centre 

near Aberfoyle. 

 

From previous experience, I am sure you will agree that this is an exciting opportunity for your child 

to build upon and therefore further develop the knowledge and life skills that they have acquired 

through their curriculum over the course of the last academic year. In addition to participating in 

a wealth of activities aimed at building self-esteem, teamwork and confidence, there will be a 

specific theme of transition and independence running through the week. 

 

Travelling to a new location will add an extra dimension to this year’s camp, therefore the camp 

will be residential only and provide new experiences. We  will leave school at approx. 9.30am on 

the Monday and return at the end of the school day on the Friday. An itinerary and a kit list will be 

sent to you in due course. Pupils not attending camp will have a revised timetable and provision 

at school for the week.  

 

In the past our school camps have been heavily subsidised however we are now unable to do 

this. The cost of the camp will be £320 per pupil which you can either pay in instalments or in full. 

Should this amount prove to be too much for you at this time, and you would like your child to 

participate, please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss this.  

 

We highly commend this experience to you and trust that you will agree that this is a wonderful 

opportunity for your child at this stage of their personal and educational development. If you 

would like your child to participate can I ask you to complete the attached paperwork and return 

it to me with a £50 deposit by Friday 9th February 2017. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Stewart if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

I. Stewart   A. O’Hagan 

Camp Organiser  Head Teacher 

 

Enc. School Camp Reply Slip 

 


